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DATE:  February 13, 2014 
 
SUBJECT: Meeting Minutes 
 
A meeting was held on Tuesday, February 11, 2014 at 3:33 p.m. at Orlando City Hall, 
400 South Orange Avenue, Mayor Dyer’s office, between Mayor Buddy Dyer and 
Commissioner Tony Ortiz. 
 

The topics discussed during the meeting were Premium Transit Alternatives for the 
Semoran Boulevard, CRA updates and the re-branding of the Semoran Corridor to 
Gateway Orlando. 
 

The meeting concluded at approximately 3:45 p.m. 
  
Respectfully submitted by, 
 
  

   
Ana L. Cruz 
Aide to Commissioner Tony Ortiz 


